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TEACHER TRANSFERS
When vacancies or new positions occur in the Maysville Public Schools, teachers within the system are entitled to apply for those positions through transfer request.

Transfer requests are classified in two categories: voluntary requests and involuntary administrative transfers.
Information regarding vacancies and impending vacancies is maintained in the office of the superintendent and is available upon request to teachers desiring reassignment.

Procedures for requesting a transfer are in accordance with administrative regulations and the negotiated agreement. 

Criteria determining voluntary transfer requests are as follows:

1.
Transfer requests must be in writing, directed to the superintendent.
2.
Requests must be submitted by April 1.
3.
For openings occurring during the school year, requests for transfer must be made to the principal within five working days after the vacancy is posted.

4.
Teachers must be certified in the positions requested.
5.
Final assignment depends on a mutual agreement between both of the principals, the teacher, and the superintendent.
If a transfer request is denied, the denial will be explained in a conference between the requesting teacher, the principal(s), and the superintendent.

Involuntary administrative transfers may result because of the following:
1.
Equalization of staff members due to increase or decrease in student population;
2.
Specific needs of the school district;
3.
Certification requirements;
4.
Valuation of teaching records;
5.
Balancing experience among the staff;
6.
The best interests of the school environment.
All transfer requests are subject to position availability
